
We are delighted to be introducing our next Family Project 2023.  This will run for 
nine weeks, every Thursday, between 10am and 12pm at Riverside SPC.  The first 

session will be on Thursday 11th May. 

 

This Expressive Arts Family Project will be an opportunity to meet other Riverside 
families from across our four sites in a relaxed environment. 

 
Through the medium of music, movement and story telling we will  

co-produce a stunning piece to perform at the end of the summer term  
(13th July). 

 

We would love to welcome as many Riverside families as possible and please 
remember that no prior experience is needed.  Everyone is truly valued for who 

they are and what they bring. 

Starting: Thursday 11th May 2023 

Time: 10am-12pm  

Weekly Dates: 11th May , 18th May , 25th.May , 8th June , 
15th June , 22nd June , 29th June,  6th July  

Performance: Thursday 13th July 2023 

Venue: Riverside SPC, Main Road, Orpington, BR5 3HS 

Please complete this expression of interest form below, by Tuesday 9th May and 
return to Chantal Cook, Head of Expressive Arts, via contact books. Thank you.  

I/we (name/s) __________________________________ would like to 
take part in Family Project 2023.  

My child______________________ is in ________________________ class.  

My contact number is ____________________________________ 

My email address is ______________________________________ 


